
Notes from PSG walkabout 16-01-2020 
 
1 -  Adam to take photos of “cycle ramp/aid” seen at Canterbury East 
underpass. 
 
   -  Inadequate dropped kerb at junction of Preston Park andA2 
 
2 -  Alan Blackburn raised safety concerns at both proposed shared 
cycle/pedestrian footpaths. 
 
3 – Debris from development site on A2 reported. 
 
4 – Debris from storm along A2 reported. 
 
5 – Get quote for replacing wooden seat sections of the bench at the top of 
The Mall, Adam to paint metal frame of the bench black. 
 
6 – Storm debris on The Mall cleared by Adam and reported. 
 
7 – options for a dropped kerb opposite the Athelstan Road – School Road 
discussed. 
 
8 – Alison Peters identified the need, and will review the new developments 
cycle and pedestrian links to the town.   


